Mayor Lisa Helps
City of Victoria ' -

c/o 1 Centennial Square

Victoria, BC V8BW 1P6

November 18th, 2016

Dear Honorable Mayor Helps :

I hope you are doing well and I wish you continued success and prosperity.
I greatly appreciate your hospitality for our junior high school delegation program at
the courtesy call and accepting our program from 29th October to 5th November.

On 5th November, the students came back to Morioka with thousands of new
experiences of making new friends and new families in Victoria with memories of
beautiful nature of Victoria and knowledge of different culture.

In regard of success of this program, I would like to extend my appreciation to you and
everyone involved who strongly supported us by understanding mutual communication.
As a representative of Morioka International Relations Association, I would like to
enclose my appreciation, wishing your happiness and prosperity.

We hope you have a chance to visit Morioka someday soon.

Sincerely yours,
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- TA
Hiroshi Miura :
Chairperson

Morioka International Relations Association



